LUTHER COLLEGE DECORAH, IOWA 52101

319 382-3621

September 27, 1974

Dear Colleague:

Enclosed is the pertinent information for the Program of Visiting Lecturers of the Iowa Section of the Mathematical Association of America. Each institution of higher education in Iowa, junior colleges, four year colleges, and universities, is to receive a copy. Also, each lecturer is to have a personal copy. Your Executive Committee trusts that you will read the information carefully. Then schools and lecturers can make arrangements for visits.

A report of a visit is to be made by the lecturer on the form provided. Schools are invited to report informally.

If questions arise or if we may be of service to you, please feel free to contact your Executive Committee.

Donald Pigneri

Donald Pilgrim, Chairman

Iowa Section

Mathematical Association of America

DP: lk